
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

Many greetings from Albania!  
The last weeks we had several summer camps in our programs. A visiting group from the USA did a  
one week summer camp in our church in Pogradec and many children and young people took part.  
We continue to go to Upper Mokra for the weekly Bible study meetings, and we could give out the  
food parcels in Trebinje. The villagers are very grateful for any extra 
food they receive. In Homezh, we could bless a person in need with 
much needed bread which his sponsor had provided. In Proptisht, the 
young people come to the guitar class. They have now vacation from 
school, but they didn’t miss the opportunity to come and practice.  
Some of them come during the week and practice for themselves.  
This month we had also a family from Germany visiting the child they 
have been sponsoring for many years. They stayed a couple of days to 
see the program where the child is part of and to visit the family at  
home. They had brought a load of new tooth brushes which could be 
given to the children in the children’s meetings.  
I am involved in the ongoing work in the office with  
translations. In the ladies meeting in Pogradec I am  
leading worship.  
 
Thank you very much for all your prayers  
and your faithful financial support. 
 
  God bless you! 
                

                         Christiane 
  

July 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

Guitar class 
 Proptisht 

Home visit 
in Kotodesh 

Food parcels for 
Trebinje 

Tooth brushes for the children 

Extra food for  
a woman & family 

New soccer 
ball 

Bible study 
Trebinje 
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